
 

WORRIED ABOUT  

PUBLIC CHARGE? 
Keep your coverage!  

 

 

The public charge rule only applies to certain immigrants 

and benefits programs. HealthPAC is not part of the 

public charge rule. Please keep participating in 

HealthPAC.  

If you have questions about enrolling in HealthPAC please call 

our office at (800) 422-9495 or (877) 879-9633. 
  

If you have questions about public charge, please call:  

 Catholic Charities of the East Bay (510) 768-3100 

 East Bay Community Law Center (510) 548-4040 
 

 


